
FRIDAY 22ND SEPTEMBER 2023 

THE HAWTHORNS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

ASPIRATIONAL QUALITY:  KINDNESS 

EMOTION OF THE WEEK: GLUM 

THEME :    Celebrating diversity of belief  

AIM:  To be aware of the variety of faiths in the world 

  

  

  OCTOBER 

  Tuesday 3rd  EYFS & Y1 Phonics Presentation, 5pm 

  Thursday 5th  Census Day 

  Friday 6th   AWAY A Team Football Match v Hatch Ride  

  Monday 9th   Y5&6 Girls Tag Rugby Event (selected pupils) 

  Tuesday 10th  Flu Immunisations 

  Friday 13th   Harvest Assemblies  
  Friday 13th   PTA School Discos 

  Monday 16th   Y3 Butser Farm Trip 

  Tuesday 17th  PTA AGM (wine and cheese night TBC) 

  Wednesday 18th  Parents Evening 4pm - 7pm Face-to-face 

  Thursday 19th   Parents Evening 4pm - 7pm Virtual 

  Friday 20th   INSET DAY 

  Monday 23rd to Friday 27th  OCTOBER HALF TERM 

  Monday 30th   Return to School 
 

  NOVEMBER 

  Wednesday 1st  Parent Forum Meeting 

  Tuesday 7th  New Prospective Parent Open Afternoon 

  Friday 10th   PTA Break the Rules Day 

  Monday 13th   Y3&4 Athletics Event (selected pupils) 

  Wednesday 15th  EYFS & Y5 Planetarium Workshop 

  Thursday 16th  New Prospective Parent Open Morning 

  Friday 17th   Individual School Photos 

  Saturday 25th   PTA Winter Fair 

   

(Please click here to refer to the school website for our full Academic Term dates) 

https://www.hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk/website/term_dates_2022-2024/29333


Year 4 are investigating the effect of our diet on our 
teeth in science. The egg shells are similar to the 
enamel on our teeth, and we have covered them in 

different liquids to observe what might happen. 

Cycle to School Week - Monday 25th September  to Friday 9th September 

Would you like a chance to win a brand new, children’s Frog cycle bike?  
  
Well, if you sign up for the ‘Cycle to School Week’ and make a pledge you could. In     

support of this year’s Cycle to School Week, the Bikeability Trust have teamed up with Sustrans to offer this competition. 
  
All you need to do is sign up at www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek and make a Pledge. 
A pledge can be something as easy as: - 

• Pledge to Swap one car journey for cycling. 

• Cycle to school every day. 

• Discover somewhere new on my cycle. 

Go on a cycle ride with my family. 
  
Why not make a pledge and enjoy the last of the September sunshine - get cycling to school this week! 

Year 3 enjoying the rainy weather! 

As this is Cycle week, please can we remind you of the importance of wearing a cycle helmet! 

The class was given the challenge of putting 

up the tent with no instructions! Great     

working together and they achieved it!  

http://www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek


Birthday Sweets 

Whilst these are not encouraged, if 
your child is giving out birthday sweets, please can 
this be taken away from the class door when the 

children are being dismissed. 

A reminder for parents to sign up for Google 
Classroom.  There is lots of nice pictures and 

important updates. 

With the weather now changing, 
please can you ensure that     

children bring warm or water-
proof jackets/coats to school. 

The children in Reception enjoyed their first PE lesson in the hall this 

week. They were very excited to be wearing their PE kit and worked 

really hard on learning balancing skills as well as having lots of fun! 



PTA@hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk   

To report absences, please email absence@hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk 

All other enquiries, please email office@hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk 

http://www.hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk/website/home  

http://hawthornspta.my-pta.org/
http://www.hawthorns.wokingham.sch.uk/website/home

